
PTFA Newsletter

Make a Difference: Your efforts can help improve the

school environment and resources.

Meet New People: It's a great way to meet other

parents and build lasting friendships.

Stay Informed: You'll be in the loop about what's

happening at the school and have a say in important

decisions.

Stronger Community Ties: Social events and

activities help build a supportive and engaged

school community. You will have the opportunity to

connect with other parents and teachers to make a

positive impact on our school. 

JOIN OUR

FACEBOOK

PAGE TO SHOW

YOUR SUPPORT
SEARCH: @PTFA -

ST BART’S, WEST

PINCHBECK

P T F A  E V E N T S  D I A R Y :

Contact us by emailing the school office:

enquiries@stbartholomews.lincs.sch.uk

Y O U R  S U P P O R T  C A N  B E  A N Y T H I N G ,  D E P E N D I N G  O N  Y O U R  C O M M I T M E N T S

NON UNIFORM DAY - 

      FRIDAY 6  JUNETH

BINGO NIGHT - 

      FRIDAY 13  JUNE AT 6PMTH

SPORTS DAY - 

      TUESDAY 17  JUNETH

SUMMER FAYRE - 

      MONDAY 23  JUNERD

Y O U ’R E  W E L C O M E  T O  C O M E  A L O N G

T O  O U R  N E X T  M E E T I N G !

We are after donations for our Summer Fayre Raffle.

If anybody knows of any local businesses that 

would kindly donate a gift towards our raffle, 

perhaps it’s your own business or your 

employers, then please get in touch using the 

contact details below. Thank you








